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CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
 
 
 Re: Workers Compensation Insurance 
 
  On-Line Training for Policy Entry  
  and Edit Package (PEEP) 
 
 
The American Cooperative Council on Compensation Technology (ACCCT) is pleased to 
announce an on-line training session for the PEEP product.  The training will take place on 
Tuesday, July 27, 2004, from 2:00 to 4:00 PM (EST) via a Web-Ex conference call. 
 
Please review the attached agenda which includes an overview of the Compensation Data 
Exchange (CDX) system and a demonstration of PEEP.  If you are interested in attending this 
training session, or have any questions, please e-mail Betty Rohde at the Wisconsin 
Compensation Rating Bureau at betty.rohde@wcrb.org.  Please feel free to include suggestions 
on specific topics for inclusion in the training.  Responses must be received no later than July 
13, 2004. 
 
Member companies are encouraged to attend this training, especially those who file hard copy 
policy data. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Sue Taylor 
  
       Director of Workers Compensation 
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